
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 21, 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Fuel Up To Play 60 RD Mini Grantees, 
 
I want you to know how much we appreciate your work as an RD Mini Grant recipient for 
initiating Fuel Up To Play 60 in schools nationwide. 
  
There are two things that are essential for Kids Eat Right to thrive: the effort of our members to 
sign up as campaign volunteers, and the willingness of our members to serve! 
 
Thank you for helping to introduce schools and empower their leaders to promote Fuel Up to 
Play 60. As a result of your work with schools, nutrition and physical activity environments 
have improved for thousands of students nationwide. Please know that your work and 
dedication to this project are truly appreciated.   
 
We look forward to offering new Kids Eat Right mini-grants in 2012, and providing valuable 
tools for members to use in reaching out to their communities. Thank you again for your work 
with schools and Fuel Up To Play 60 as a Kids Eat Right campaign volunteer! 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
      Barbara J. Ivens, MS, RD, FADA 

 Board of Directors Chair 
 American Dietetic Association Foundation  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


